
FOURTH WAVE COVID-19 IS HERE WITH US. 

Following the announcement of Omicron as a variant of concern by the WHO and subsequent fourth 

wave of covid-19 pandemic resulting in increased cases of Covid-19, it has become pertinent to re-

emphasize the observation of ALL Covid-19 protocols by employees in the work place.  

Also, to contain the spread of the virus in the Organization, the following measures which we found 

effective in the first wave will hence forth apply: 

NO MASK NO ENTRY in all NPA facilities including the clinics. 

All cases of fever, cough, sore throat should stay home and call the under-listed numbers for further 

instructions. 

Please avoid crowding of the clinics to avoid further spread. 

The Healthron, Diamond club and Physiotherapy Units at Bode Thomas Medical Center are closed till 

further notice. 

If you are on regular medications for blood pressure or diabetes, we encourage self-monitoring and 

contact the Medical Division for medicines refill 

All employees who have not been fully vaccinated or who are eligible for booster doses should 

access vaccination at the nearest health center or designated vaccination sites. Those in the Lagos 

area can access AKERELE PHC Surulere.  

Please observe frequent hand washing, Social distancing, Face masking and all other safety 

guidelines. Do keep safe. 
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